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Docket Number: 19-ERDD-01 

Request for 30-Day Extension to Respond 

The Heat Is Power Association (HiP) is the trade association for the Waste Heat to Power 
(â€œWHPâ€•) industry.  

Please see our website at www.heatispower.org. One of HiPâ€™s missions is to educate 
policymakers about  
the clean energy opportunity presented by technologies that capture waste heat.  

 
We appreciate the California Energy Commissionâ€™s interest in innovative waste heat to 

power technologies that can reduce the use of natural gas and the associated emissions and we 
are anxious to provide you with information responding to your July 5, 2019 request in this 
docket. Unfortunately, we received the Commissionâ€™s request for information at a busy time.  

 
We are here requesting a 30-day extension to allow HiP to respond to the questions presented in 

your July 5, 2019 request on or before September 5, 2019.  
 
Also, we request that you add my name and contact information to the notice list for this 

proceeding. 

Additional submitted attachment is included below. 



 

 

Executive Director: pat@heatispower.org │ Federal Affairs: DC@heatispower.org 

 

To: Fernando Pina       August 6, 2019 

 California Energy Commission 

 

From: Patricia Sharkey 

 Executive Director 

 Heat Is Power Association 

 

RE:  Request for Extension of Time to Respond; 

Opportunity to Shape Waste Heat Recovery Research; 

  Californian Energy Commission Docket 19-ERDD-1 

 

Dear Mr. Pina: 

 

The Heat Is Power Association (HiP) is the trade association for the Waste Heat to Power (“WHP”) industry.  

Please see our website at www.heatispower.org. One of HiP’s missions is to educate policymakers about 

the clean energy opportunity presented by technologies that capture waste heat.  

 
We appreciate the California Energy Commission’s interest in innovative waste heat to power technologies 

that can reduce the use of natural gas and the associated emissions and we are anxious to provide you 

with information responding to your July 5, 2019 request in this docket. Unfortunately, we received the 

Commission’s request for information at a busy time.  

 

We are here requesting a 30-day extension to allow HiP to respond to the questions presented in your July 

5, 2019 request on or before September 5, 2019. 

 

Also, we request that you add my name and contact information to the notice list for this proceeding.  

 

Thank you very much,  

 

 
Patricia Sharkey 

Executive Director 

Heat Is Power Association c/o Environmental Law Counsel, P.C. 

180 N. LaSalle Street, Suite 3700 

Chicago, IL  60601 

312.981-0404 

pat@heatispower.org 

http://www.heatispower.org/
mailto:pat@heatispower.org



